COMMUNITY PETITION REGARDING 2610 4TH ST NE

We, the community, are concerned about the proposed development plans at 2610 4™ St NE because:
L. 1t will block our air/sunlight. :

2. It will throw off coordination of the pattern, scale, and character of the block.

3. Tt will block our view from one end of the block to the other.

4. Safety reasons; it will cut neighbors off from one other.

This petition is to clearly state that we are against the development extending forward past the rest of
the houses on the block.

Signed,
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